
Pelican Reef HOA Community Message 

 

         
Dear Residents, 

Due to a recent hacking, the Pelican Reef HOA website has been declared corrupt. The website 

cannot be restored and therefore will no longer be available for community wide use. 

For the balance of the 2018 year, we are going to be sending out an email each month with 

pertinent information including such items minutes of all BOD, PRARC and HOA meetings, event 

announcements, and updates that are pertinent to the community.   

The same information may also be accessed through Pelican Reef’s management company 

website, www.csshoamgt.com. 

We regret any inconvenience this may cause.  Should there be any updates to this particular issue, 

we will communicate that through a community-wide email. 

 Many thanks, 

The Pelican Reef HOA Board of Directors 

Mary Murphy-Uhl   President  marymu1234@gmail.com 

Bob Keeter   V. President  bob.keeter.pelicanreef@gmail.com 

Jeff Campbell   Treasurer  Jeffcampbell61@gmail.com 

Lynn Bronson   Secretary  lynncspray@aol.com 

Dan Tate         Member at Large dr3tate@outlook.com 

 

Standing Committees: 

Landscape   Charlie Rowan rowanchaarles@bellsouth.net 

      & Joan Male  jhm829@aol.com 

Maintenance   Bob Keeter  bob.keeter.pelicanreef@gmail.com 

Fitness Center   Tom Lafferty  prfitness1@outlook,com  

Clubhouse   Sue Smith  2222billsue@bellsouth.net 

Security    Rick Love  ricklove7@gmail.com  

PRARC    Bill Traywick  traywick-mt-bt@charter.net 

Pool                (Needs a Volunteer) 

 

Tennis Club Contact: 

Julie Cota   (For membership information)   sjcota@hotmail.com  
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